
We are honored and priveleged to serve the Newport
community and thank you for visiting today. With the

rising COVID-19 case numbers in our region, we are
asking all employees and municipal facility visitors to

follow the CDC recommended protocols outlined below,
to best protect you and our staff. 



It is through this joint effort that we will be able to continue providing

you first class service, on time and without delay. If you do not feel
comfortable following the below guidelines, please feel free to reach out
to the Town Manager at 603-863-1877 and we will determine the best way
to serve you, whether a house call or coming to your vehicle. Thank you

for your time and continued understanding! 

TOWN OF NEWPORT

Wear your mask or one provided when
you are indoors.

WELCOME TO THIS

Sanitize, Sanitize, Sanitize!

Maintain a safe 6' social distance from
others.

MUNICIPAL FACILITY

Stay Safe Out There!


